
June 3, 2019 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mark Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE:  Chelan County PUD’s Petition for a Declaratory Order on the Application of 
WAC 480-109-200  

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed for filing with the Commission are the following: 

1. Petition for Declaratory Order;

2. Attachment A to the Petition – Department of Commerce Advisory Opinion on Chelan
Hydroelectric Project (with Application for Unit A1); and

3. Attachment B to the Petition – Department of Commerce Advisory Opinion on Chelan
Hydroelectric Project (with Application for Unit A1).

These materials have been filed via the Commission’s web portal. If you have any questions 
regarding this filing, you can contact me at 509-661-4319 or robert.davis@chelanpud.org.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Robert D. Davis, Jr. 

Robert D. Davis, Jr. 
Staff Attorney 
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